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July 19th, 2021 

 

Product Packaging Change Notice 

 

To whom it may concern, 

 

This notice serves the purpose to inform you of a product packaging box change that 

will be effective beginning July 2nd, 2021 for Laennec Inj. 

 

The change details are shown as follows: 

 

 

 

During this transitional period, some shipments of Laennec Inj. may contain a 

mixture of old and new packages. 

 

 

Should you have any questions or concerns regarding this notice, please feel free to 

contact your Laennec Inj. representative or reach us at 

http://jbpglobal.placenta.co.jp/contact/ 

 

 

Change Detail Old New

"OPEN" added for both

10amp and 50amp package

Design added for

50amp package


